
Bicycle Advisory Committee - Follow Up Items

Requestor Request for Action Staff Responsible Dt. Requested Dt. Completed Comments

Garrett Turner & 

Wes Brinsfield

Statistics on bike theft - onboard, which 

stations, types of trains
D. Triolo 9/19/2013 ongoing 

Staff is looking into better ways 

to track this information, such as 

creating an online form for bike 

thefts. Once a list of ideas is 

created, staff would like to hear 

the BAC's feedback at a future 

meeting.

Edward Saum
Trains 274 and 376 used the same 

platform out of SF
A. Maguigad 9/19/2013 11/20/2013

These two trains are not 

scheduled to share a platform.  A 

random look at dates in 

September and November 

confirms that this does not 

happen on a routine basis.  

When this does occur, it is likely 

the result of service disruptions 

that necessitate the need to 

swap equipment and/or crews to 

provide service.  Please provide 

dates in the future, so we can 

give a more accurate description 

of what happened. 

Edward Saum
Clarification about rules using foldable 

detachable bike trailers
A. Maguigad 9/19/2013 11/20/2013

Per our bicycle policy, “training 

wheels, detachable or collapsible 

trailers or large, bulky 

attachments which expand bike 

width, such as saddlebags, 

baskets, backpacks or 

briefcases, are not allowed.”  

Found at 

www.caltrain.com/riderinfo/Bicycl

es/Bicycle_General_Info.html.

Steve Vanderlip
Add a section to the agenda to address  

customer complaints.
T. Bartholomew 9/19/2013 11/15/2013

A correspondence section has 

been added to the agenda.

Garrett Turner
Can the Monthly Safety & Security 

Report be posted online?
T. Bartholomew 9/19/2013 11/20/2013

The Monthly Safety & Security 

Report will be posted soon under 

the Statistics and Reports area 

of the Caltrain website. 
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